From: Owen Ward

 Sent:
 06 December 2020 13:03

 To:
 Dempsey, Matthew

 Subject:
 'Happy Nails'

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Dempsey,

I am writing on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC, regarding the 'Happy Nails' application for fascia and a TV put in today, on Marchmont Street. Are you aware that this application has been implemented for many months now? I do not recall exactly but it has been about a year or so since these changes were made.

Special attention should certainly be paid to the appearance of this shop as well - the neighbouring store, Bloomsbury Building Supplies, has an excellent fascia and shopfront.

Thanks, Owen Ward BCAAC